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Hainford Newsletter 
 

Planned staffing for next year 
Class 1: The class teacher will be Miss Gower supported by Kathryn 
Class 2: The class teacher will be Mrs Watts supported by Lisa 
Class 3: The class teachers will be Mrs Grigg and Mr Cross supported by Miss Brown and Kelly 
 
Mrs Allison has taken the difficult decision to retire at the end of the summer term. As I’m sure that 
you are all aware, Mrs Allison has led singing and drama here at Hainford for many years. She has 
worked tirelessly ‘behind the scenes’ to prepare the children for Christmas productions, special 
assemblies, concerts and daily singing. Given this, we will be holding a special assembly for Mrs Allison 
in All Saints Church on Thursday 20th July at 2:30pm where parents and carers are welcome to attend. 
We are also having a collection which if you wish to contribute to then please go to the school office.  
 
Transition 
On Thursday morning, children experienced their first chance to experience their ‘new’ class for 
September 2023. All teachers reported that children were really smiley and enthusiastic. Our next 
transition session will be this coming Tuesday afternoon when we will welcome our new intake into 
school. 
 
KS2 Nebula Spelling Bee 

 
Congratulations to Hainford’s Spelling Bees for fantastic participation at today’s competition held at 
White Woman Lane Junior School. They represented Hainford very well, supported one another and 
competed really well. 
 

Hainford VC Primary School 
Hope, Compassion & Responsibility 
Newton Road 
Hainford 
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City Sports 
Congratulations to all of our runners and throwers who competed at this week’s City Sports against 
other schools from across Norwich. There was some wonderful racing and lots of close finishes. 
 
Class 2 Roman trip and visitor 

  

 
 

Over the past 2 weeks, as part of their Roman topic, Class 2 have been visiting some Roman ruins and 
using their learning from this visit to create mosaics.  

 
 

 
We’re pleased to let you know that booking for the summer holiday activity scheme is now open. 
Activities start from 24 July and parents will be able to use the booking link to search and book an 
activity for their child. There are thousands of spaces available across Norfolk this summer and we 
have stacks of exciting activities that children and young people can take part in.  
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Families should visit Big Norfolk Holiday Fun on Active Norfolk to search and book activities. 

 
Let’s Celebrate! 

 
Attendance Awards 
School Target: 98% 

The year so far: 96.5% 

 
Alterations/Updates in blue 

July 
4th New reception intake transition 2pm 
10th Imagine a Story celebration at Norwich Puppet Theatre – Mrs Grigg’s English group to attend pm 
only  
12th from 12pm Family picnic and sports day. 
13th End-of-year reports to be sent out 
14th Class 3 day trip to How Hill (letters sent out 16.06.23) 
17th Open School Event from 2pm 
20th Special assembly for Mrs Allison at 2:30pm All Saints Church – all welcome 
21st Final day of term and Leaver’s Assembly at 9:15am 
 

Summer Holidays 24th July up to and including Tuesday 5th September 
September 
4th INSET 
5th INSET  
Wed 6th School reopens for a new school year 

Thank you for all of your support 
 

30th June Star Award Values Award 
Humility and Core Values 

Class 1 Class 1– being super stars on your 
school trip 
Grace – being enthusiastic about her 
reading 

Scarlett – helping others and showing 
compassion 

Class 2 MaryBeth  – great relay running and 
‘stepping up’ to run when needed 

- amazing progress in maths 

Michael – using his experiences to 
help others  

Class 3 
 

Rupert  – Great throwing and 
competing at City Sports to get 4th 
place. 

Ellie – showing humility when helping 
others 

https://www.activenorfolk.org/public/bignorfolkholidayfun/

